
    
 

   
     

       
   

 

 
 
 

    

 
   

     
   

TDC APPLICATION REVIEW COMMITTEE MEETING 

There will be a meeting of the Application Review Committee to review Tourist 
Development Council membership applications on Friday, September 12, 2025 at 
1:00pm. The meeting will be held at the Tourism Department Offices, 198 Eglin 
Pkwy NE, 2nd Floor Conference Room, Fort Walton Beach, FL. 

For more information, please contact the Tourist Development Department at 850-
651-7131. 

If any person decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any matter 
considered at this meeting, such person will need a record of the proceedings and 
may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made. This includes 
the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable 
modifications for access upon request. Requests may be made to the Tourist 
Development Department at 850-651-7131 and must be made at least 48 hours in 
advance of the meeting in order to provide the requested service. 


